
Testimonials 

Jim –Thank you so much. We will be up in Healdsburg in late July to see the plaster but have 

already heard from my friends that you did a beautiful job and it looks wonderful. 

-Thank you, 

Deanne Handmaker 

To: Freys You do incredible work and are very good to do business with. Thanks, we are very 

pleased and we appreciate your doing it so fast. 

-Marcia Kaplan 

To All Those Who Worked on the Weber Project, The plastered walls in their dining room are 

fantastic! Just exactly like I wanted, perfect! Most of all the Webers are thrilled & that’s what 

counts. Thank you for making us “all” looks good. 

-Regards, 

Sera Lane, Lane Design Studios 

April 28, 2004 

To: To Whom It May Concern 

From: Bryan Murphy Re: Frey Plastering 

One of the key ingredients to a successful, high quality custom home is good subcontractors. 

Frey Plastering started earning that badge with PCH from day one. 

We have been working with Frey Plastering for the past ten years. During that time they have 

completed many fine projects for us. Being a family run business, there is always one of the Frey 

brothers on the job, and as a result the final product is consistently good. Frey Plastering 

provides highly skilled craftspeople that are knowledgeable and capable of producing a myriad 

of different finishes, both inside and out of the building. They are willing and able to combine 

“old world” skills with modern materials and are a testament to their trade. 

As you can see, I have no qualms in recommending them! 

Please do not hesitate to call me with any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Bryan Murphy 

Operations Manager 

Peninsula Custom Homes, Inc. 

 


